Church Eaton Primary School



DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 18th July

Class 2 Trip to Lower Drayton Farm

Library Visit 11.45am

Staff Meeting 3.30pm

20 Is Plenty 3.30pm St. Editha's Church

Tuesday 19th July

Fund raising event cricket club 3.30-5.30pm

Wednesday 20th July

Celebration Assembly 9.00am

Leaver's Service 2.00pm

School Closes for the summer 3.20pm

Thursday 21st July

School Closed

Friday 22nd July

School Closed

Friday 15th July 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: The whole of class 1 for being amazing busy bees.

Class 2: Class 2 for being super learners.

Class 3: The Whole of Class 3 for being a wonderful class and working so hard for me. I shall miss you all!

Class 4: The Whole of Class 4 for making me proud all year. I will miss you.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Jacob

Politeness Cup for this week is Jenson

School News:

Talent Show: Our talent show will take place this evening from 6pm. Bring your chairs and picnic blankets and come along and see what amazing talent we have got at Church Eaton Primary School. F@ces have kindly offered to provide refreshments.

Year 6's - This is our last newsletter of the academic year and we would like to wish all our year 6 pupils a happy and successful time as they move on to their High School. We hope you have enjoyed your time here with us at Church Eaton Primary and please come back and visit us when ever you can.

ParentPay - Please log into your ParentPay account and pay all outstanding balances before the end of term. Please contact the school office if you have got any queries.

Hot Weather - Exceptionally high temperatures are expected next week. We expect all pupils to be in school as normal, (Class 2 are on a school trip on Monday). Please make sure that pupils are sent to school with water bottles, sun hats and sun cream applied.

Lower Drayton Farm - Miss Barrow has organised a trip for Class 2 to Lower Drayton Farm near Penkridge on Monday 18th July. Please log into ParentPay and give consent for your child to go on this trip and pay the voluntary contribution ASAP.

Roald Dahl Day— We are hoping to hold a Roald Dahl day on 13/9/22 when the children can dress up more information will be provided nearer the time.

Holiday Dates - School closes for the end of this academic year on Wednesday 20th July at 3.20pm.

The new school term starts for pupils on Wednesday 7th September at 8.45am (Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th are staff inset days).

Half term is the week beginning Monday 24th October and there is a staff inset day on Monday 31st October.

School closes for the Christmas break on Friday 16th December at $3.20 \mathrm{pm}$.

Enjoy the summer break and we look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Wednesday 7th September at 8.45am.

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 95.2%

Class 3 - 93.2% Class 4 - 89.2%

Class 2 — 92.4%

Whole School - 92.3%



Church Eaton Primary School High Street

Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

What a wonderful week, welcoming new children into the classroom to prepare for next year and watching Reception move to their next step. It has been a privilege to work with them all this year. Thank you to you all for your support in their learning journey.









Any queries or questions don't hesitate to contact me via dojo or email over the summer.

Class 2 news

What a lovely last whole week we have had! The children have been working so hard and it was great to welcome our new Year 1 children into our classroom and to see our Year 2 children meet their new teacher.



Thank you for all of your support this year, I have loved teaching the children and I am proud of each and every one of them.



Have a lovely summer and I will see you all in September!



Any queries or questions don't hesitate to contact me via dojo or email over the summer.

Class 3

Firstly, I would like to thank Mrs
Lloyd for coming to teach the
children Neurographic Art (a simple
way to work with the subconscious
mind through drawing). The children
were absolutely enthralled and the
results of their work can bee seen in
this picture. It was an amazing
lesson.



We also spent the week preparing for the Talent Show, the children never cease to amaze me at how quickly they can learn poems, songs and dance moves.

Finally, I would like to thank you all for the support you have given me over the years. I shall miss all the children greatly. I wish you all well in the future.

Class 4 News

What a wonderful week for our last full week all together in Class 4.

The year 6's were welcomed back with open arms from Laches Wood— I think the year 5's secretly missed them.

Year 6 are also in full swing practising for their Leaver's Assembly next Wednesday—they are putting together quite the show for you all so that is something to look forward to.

Year 5 also had the opportunity to meet their new teacher on Friday and I have heard so many amazing things about what they got up to.

During transition, Year 6 went down to Class 1 to help and they were amazingly caring and helpful to everyone.

I will miss everyone greatly next year, but I am sure you will have a wonderful time!

- Miss Austin

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.

